CARPENTARIA SHIRE
Outback 47 fle Sea®

WATER RESTRICTIONS

Council wishes to advise the Community of Normanton and
Karumba that water restrictions will be in place until further notice.

Due to the first flush of the season at the Glenore Weir as a result
of the recent high intensity rainfall causing dirty inflows, and
recurring power outages, the Normanton Water Treatment Plant is
unable to sufficiently produce water. Commencing today, Council
asks that ALL water usage be reduced so we do not draw down
our reserves. Please refrain from watering your gardens.

Council is working hard to clean the incoming flows to restore the
production of drinking water.
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